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PRESS RELEASE 
 

 MILLION GRANT  
FOR COVID-19 DAMAGES  

 
 
 

 

Florence, March 2, 2021 --- Toscana Aeroporti S.p.A. announces that today it received 
the European Commission's approval for a  million grant for damages suffered 
as a result of the Covid-19 pandemic. The measure, which takes the form of a direct 
grant, will allow the Region of Tuscany to partially participate in compensation for 
the damages suffered by the single operator of the Pisa and Florence airports 
during the period from March 10 to June 15, 2020.  
Pursuant to Article 7 of Law No. 59 of July 30, 2020, approved by the Regional 
Council of Tuscany, the measure has been considered compliant with the Treaty 
on the Functioning of the European Union, proportionate to the situation and in 
line with state aid rules.  
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